
 June 26, 2024 

To:  Tamarron Association of Condominium Owners 

From:  Chad Watts 

I am writing to submit my candidacy to the TACO Board of Directors.  My wife Allyson and 

I first visited Tamarron in May 2020 and fell in love with the property. We decided to buy in 

May of 2023. We were fortunate to purchase our condo in August of 2023. We enjoy the 

serenity of Tamarron and want it to be here for years to come for our family to enjoy.  

My career has been in the insurance industry. I received a degree in Business from 

Mississippi State University. I have worked for State Farm Insurance since 2000. I have held 

several leadership roles within the company. I’m currently a State Farm Agent in McKinney, 

Tx. Because of my experience with insurance, I was asked to assist the board with our 

insurance program. I have held this position since December of 2023. I understand the 

intricacies of serving on the board. I believe my past experiences have positioned me to be a 

viable member of the TACO Board of Directors. TACO’s best days are ahead of us.  

Thank you for your consideration! 

All the best,  

Chad Watts 

Unit 624-625 Highpoint 

 

 

 


